
Drop in! Oct. 6th-11th, 2014

Please join us anytime the week of October 6th to enjoy this fun and free drop-in craft for all ages  
in Oradell Public Library’s 2nd floor Junior Room. It’s perfect for a family outing or a pre-school  

play date. The children’s creations will decorate the library for Oradell Free Public Library 
Foundation’s Oct. 18th “School of Fish” fundraiser. Crafts can be picked up after the event.
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